CASE FILE #PL201700166

From: Kristi Donahue <KDonahue@reprisedesign.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 27, 2017 9:43 AM

To: lohnson, Nick M

Cc: 'Vicky Stadther {Vicky.Stadther@us.mcd.com)’; 'Kevin Shay'
Subject: RE: McDonald's - Bloomington (Southtown)

Nick,

Seat count should remain the same, as we are not adding any square footage to the dining room.
Thank you,

Kristi Donahue

() | kdonahue@reprisedesign.com

From: Johnson, Nick M [mailto:nmjohnson@BloomingtonMN.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, September 27, 2017 9:41 AM

To: Kristi Donahue

Cc: 'Vicky Stadther (Vicky.Stadther@us.mcd.com)'; 'Kevin Shay'
Subject: RE: McDonald's - Bloomington (Southtown)

Kristi,

Can you update the project description to clarify the project’s impact on overall seat count in the
restaurant? | do not see this information in the plans or description. See the original description
attached.

Thanks,

Nick M. Johnson | Planner

Planning Division | City of Bloomington

1800 West Old Shakopee Road | Bloomington, MN 55431
Direct: (952) 563-8925 | NMJohnson@BloomingtonMN.gov




